Dear Students, Teachers, Parents, Advisers and School Supporters,

Hope you all having a great summer break. To have fun, relax, and energize for the new semester of school, Iowa Chinese Language School will hold a summer picnic party on August 16, 2008 at Walnut Ridge. We warmly invite all of you to join the party, meet your students, teachers and friends, and learn more about the new semester and school registration. We also like to take this opportunity to express our appreciation to each one of you for your time, efforts and support. We will provide a variety of Chinese foods, Salads, Pizza, Drinks and fruits, etc... Details of the party's activities, map/directions to Walnut Ridge will be sent to you later.

What: Summer Picnic Party

When: 3:30pm - 7:30pm on Saturday, Aug.16, 2008 □

Where: Walnut Ridge, Shelter #2

We are looking forward to seeing all of you there,

ICLS Board